## Siobhan Rumble

From:

Claire Williams

Sent:

03 December 2015 14:25

To: Subject: Janice Jones; Siobhan Rumble

Attachments:

FW: 171 window restrictors Grenfell W.MANUAL.pdf

Dear both

As discussed, do you want to write them a strong letter recommending replacement? Rydon will fit them if they are called back soonest.

I note that this has been written down in our clerk of works handover sheets.

I attach the window booklet that the resident has been given, which notes clearly that the TMO do not recommend the windows are fully open unless being cleaned. The restrictors are important for the residents safety.

Thanks

Claire Williams Project Manager



t:

a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, W10 5BE

Before printing, please think about the environment

From: Chris Holt [mailto:cholt@rydon.co.uk]

Sent: 03 December 2015 10:52

To: Claire Williams

Cc: Jon White; David Hughes; Lynda Prentice

Subject: 171 window restrictors

Hi Claire,

On the final inspection with Jon at 171 Grenfell Tower this morning, we noticed that 2No. window restrictors were missing. The resident has told us that they removed them themselves and refused to have them fitted back.

Kind Regards,

Chris Holt

Site Manager

Glasshouse Fields, Tower Hamlets, Off Cable Road, London, E1W 3AD.

www.rydon.co.uk





This e-mail (including any attachments) is transmitted subject to Rydon Group e-mail terms as published on its <u>website</u>. If you have received this e-mail in error please e-mail the sender by replying to this message. Details of the Company registration numbers and registered offices to which this e-mail relates are also published on its <u>website</u>.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>